




























































































 
 
 

PRESIDENT’S SUSTAINABILITY ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 
 

Statement of Support 
Establishment of the staff position of Sustainability Coordinator 

 
 

The President’s Sustainability Advisory Committee fully supports the ASWC proposal to the 
Budget Advisory Committee requesting the establishment of a full-time Sustainability 
Coordinator position at Whitman College. We believe this is an essential step in determining 
and reaching goals that will enhance the College’s environmental commitments.  
 
We believe that this position will improve Whitman’s sustainability profile through 1) 
increasing resource efficiency; 2) serving as a mentor for student environmental groups; and 3) 
better integrating sustainability into decisions made by the administration. 
 
The position will have strong knowledge of the subject, ample time and ability to carry out 
multiple tasks, and serve as a source of institutional memory through consistent recordkeeping 
and long-term stability. Therefore, a staff position of sustainability coordinator will be able to 
build a strong knowledge base that can define the College’s future sustainability plan, helping 
to ensure that Whitman College becomes a leader in promoting environmental action and 
stewardship. 
 
 

Approved by the Sustainability Advisory Committee on November 15, 2012 
 




